
From: Ivars Ozolins  
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Mon Apr 7 10:44 
Subject: Fwd: NO to Sunrise Powerlink 
 
 
CPUC/BLM 
c/o Aspen Environmental Group 
235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
Fax: 866-711-3106 
 
Subject: Protect Anza-Borrego State Park and reject 
the proposed 
route of the Sunrise Powerlink 
 
 
Dear CPUC and BLM, 
 
As a frequent user of Anza-Borrego, I urge you to 
reject and say NO to the proposed Sunrise Powerlink 
debacle.  
 
As you already know, Anza-Borrego is California's 
largest state wilderness area that provides countless 
opportunities for citizens such as myself, my family 
and my friends to use this pristine wilderness park. 
To have it destroyed by Sunrise Powerlink is something 
that must not happen. Who the hell wants ugly 
powerlines trampling through what is currently a 
majestically beautiful natural area? I tell you - I do 
not nor do any of my family and friends. 
 
So, please, step up and do the right thing.I urge you 
to reject this damaging route and to instead choosone 
of the environmentally preferable alternatives. Your 
actions today will solidify your standing and 
reputation among current and future citizens of 
California and users of our natural wilderness areas. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ivars Ozolins 
725 Barrington Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90049 
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